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  Zheng yi cong shu Zheng yi tong bao, Shanghai,1903
  Supercapacitors Stanislav Kolisnychenko,2015-07-31 Supercapacitors are
widely used in tiny (MEMS) high-tech devices, as well as in advanced energy
systems. Practical use of ultracapacitors opens up new horizons in the
technology of accumulation, storing and delivery of electrical energy. Modern
materials and technologies which are used to create supercapacitors are
results of the advanced achievements in the field of fundamental and applied
physics and materials science. The special collection �Supercapacitors�
consists of papers published by Trans Tech Publications Inc. from 2010 up to
2015 and covers a wide range of advanced achievements in the field of applied
research of materials and technologies for manufacturing of supercapacitors
and some of their application in different branches of engineering practice.
Chapter 1: Materials and Technologies for Creating of Supercapacitors Chapter
2: Modeling and Measurements of Properties of Supercapacitors Chapter 3: Some
Examples of Practical Application of Supercapacitors
  Nanotubes and Nanowires C N Ram Rao,A Govindaraj,2011-07-05 Research and
literature on nanomaterials has exploded in volume in recent years. Nanotubes
(both of carbon and inorganic materials) can be made in a variety of ways,
and they demonstrate a wide range of interesting properties. Many of these
properties, such as high mechanical strength and interesting electronic
properties relate directly to potential applications. Nanowires have been
made from a vast array of inorganic materials and provide great scope for
further research into their properties and possible applications. This book
provides a comprehensive and up-to-date survey of the research areas of
carbon nanotubes, inorganic nanotubes and nanowires including: synthesis;
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characterisation; properties; applications Nanotubes and Nanowires includes
an extensive list of references and is ideal both for graduates needing an
introduction to the field of nanomaterials as well as for professionals and
researchers in academia and industry.
  CMOS Integrated Lab-on-a-chip System for Personalized Biomedical Diagnosis
Hao Yu,Mei Yan,Xiwei Huang,2018-04-04 A thorough examination of lab-on-a-chip
circuit-level operations to improve system performance A rapidly aging
population demands rapid, cost-effective, flexible, personalized diagnostics.
Existing systems tend to fall short in one or more capacities, making the
development of alternatives a priority. CMOS Integrated Lab-on-a-Chip System
for Personalized Biomedical Diagnosis provides insight toward the solution,
with a comprehensive, multidisciplinary reference to the next wave of
personalized medicine technology. A standard complementary metal oxide
semiconductor (CMOS) fabrication technology allows mass-production of large-
array, miniaturized CMOS-integrated sensors from multi-modal domains with
smart on-chip processing capability. This book provides an in-depth
examination of the design and mechanics considerations that make this
technology a promising platform for microfluidics, micro-electro-mechanical
systems, electronics, and electromagnetics. From CMOS fundamentals to end-
user applications, all aspects of CMOS sensors are covered, with frequent
diagrams and illustrations that clarify complex structures and processes.
Detailed yet concise, and designed to help students and engineers develop
smaller, cheaper, smarter lab-on-a-chip systems, this invaluable reference:
Provides clarity and insight on the design of lab-on-a-chip personalized
biomedical sensors and systems Features concise analyses of the integration
of microfluidics and micro-electro-mechanical systems Highlights the use of
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compressive sensing, super-resolution, and machine learning through the use
of smart SoC processing Discusses recent advances in complementary metal
oxide semiconductor-integrated lab-on-a-chip systems Includes guidance on DNA
sequencing and cell counting applications using dual-mode chemical/optical
and energy harvesting sensors The conventional reliance on the microscope,
flow cytometry, and DNA sequencing leaves diagnosticians tied to bulky,
expensive equipment with a central problem of scale. Lab-on-a-chip technology
eliminates these constraints while improving accuracy and flexibility,
ushering in a new era of medicine. This book is an essential reference for
students, researchers, and engineers working in diagnostic circuitry and
microsystems.
  PAMP Signals in Plant Innate Immunity P. Vidhyasekaran,2013-10-30 Plant
innate immunity is a potential surveillance system of plants and is the first
line of defense against invading pathogens. The immune system is a sleeping
system in unstressed healthy plants and is activated on perception of the
pathogen-associated molecular patterns (PAMP; the pathogen’s signature) of
invading pathogens. The PAMP alarm/danger signals are perceived by plant
pattern-recognition receptors (PRRs). The plant immune system uses several
second messengers to encode information generated by the PAMPs and deliver
the information downstream of PRRs to proteins which decode/interpret signals
and initiate defense gene expression. This book describes the most
fascinating PAMP-PRR signaling complex and signal transduction systems. It
also discusses the highly complex networks of signaling pathways involved in
transmission of the signals to induce distinctly different defense-related
genes to mount offence against pathogens.
  Western Learning and Christianity in China Roman Malek,1998 Contains
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proceedings of the International Schall Symposium, held in Sankt Augustin in
May 1992.
  Rhizosphere Microbiology: Toward a Clean and Healthy Soil Environment
Wanting Ling,Bin Ma,Wei Zhang,2022-09-13
  The Routledge Companion to Trust Rosalind H. Searle,Ann-Marie I.
Nienaber,Sim B. Sitkin,2018-03-13 In recent years, trust has enjoyed
increasing interest from a wide range of parties, including organizations,
policymakers, and the media. Perennially linked to turbulence and scandals,
the damaging and rebuilding of trust is a contemporary concern affecting all
areas of society. Comprising six thematic sections, The Routledge Companion
to Trust provides a comprehensive survey of trust research. With
contributions from international experts, this volume examines the major
topics and emerging areas within the field, including essays on the
foundations, levels and theories of trust. It also examines trust repair and
explores trust in settings such as healthcare, finance, food supply chains,
and the internet. The Routledge Companion to Trust is an extensive reference
work which will be a vital resource to researchers and practitioners across
the fields of management and organizational studies, behavioural economics,
psychology, cultural anthropology, political science and sociology.
  Proceedings of the First Asian Control Conference, Tokyo Metropolitan
Institute of Technology, Tokyo, July 27-30, 1994 ,1994
  Coalbed Methane in China Yan Song,Xinmin Zhang,Shaobo Liu,2021-02-09 The
coalbed methane (CBM) reserve in China ranks third in the world with a total
resource of 36.8×1012 m3. Exploitation of CBM has an important practical
significance to ensure the long-term rapid development of China natural gas
industry. Therefore, in 2002, the Ministry of Science and Technology of China
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set up a national 973 program to study CBM system and resolve problems of CBM
exploration and exploitation in China. All the main research results and new
insights from the program are presented in this book. The book is divided
into 11 chapters. The first chapter mainly introduces the present situation
of CBM exploration and development in China and abroad. Chapters 2 through 9
illustrate the geological theory and prospect evaluation methods. Then
chapters 10 and 11 discuss CBM recovery mechanisms and technology. The book
systematically describes the origin, storage, accumulation and emission of
CBM in China, and also proposes new methods and technologies on resource
evaluation, prospect prediction, seismic interpretation and enhanced
recovery. The book will appeal to geologists, lecturers and students who are
involved in the CBM industry and connected with coal and conventional
hydrocarbon resources research.
  Proceedings of the International Field Exploration and Development
Conference 2023 Jia’en Lin,
  Library of Congress Subject Headings Library of Congress,2010
  Library of Congress Subject Headings Library of Congress. Cataloging Policy
and Support Office,2004
  Media and Communication in the Chinese Diaspora Wanning Sun,John
Sinclair,2015-09-16 The rise of China has brought about a dramatic increase
in the rate of migration from mainland China. At the same time, the Chinese
government has embarked on a full-scale push for the internationalisation of
Chinese media and culture. Media and communication have therefore become
crucial factors in shaping the increasingly fraught politics of transnational
Chinese communities. This book explores the changing nature of these
communities, and reveals their dynamic and complex relationship to the media



7

in a range of countries worldwide. Overall, the book highlights a number of
ways in which China’s going global policy interacts with other factors in
significantly reshaping the content and contours of the diasporic Chinese
media landscape. In doing so, this book constitutes a major rethinking of
Chinese transnationalism in the twenty-first century.
  Index Medicus ,2003 Vols. for 1963- include as pt. 2 of the Jan. issue:
Medical subject headings.
  Carbon Nanomaterials Sourcebook Klaus D. Sattler,2018-09-03 The Carbon
Nanomaterials Sourcebook contains extensive, interdisciplinary coverage of
carbon nanomaterials, encompassing the full scope of the field—from physics,
chemistry, and materials science to molecular biology, engineering, and
medicine—in two comprehensive volumes. Written in a tutorial style, this
second volume of the sourcebook: Focuses on nanoparticles, nanocapsules,
nanofibers, nanoporous structures, and nanocomposites Describes the
fundamental properties, growth mechanisms, and processing of each
nanomaterial discussed Explores functionalization for electronic, energy,
biomedical, and environmental applications Showcases materials with
exceptional properties, synthesis methods, large-scale production techniques,
and application prospects Provides the tools necessary for understanding
current and future technology developments, including important equations,
tables, and graphs Each chapter is dedicated to a different type of carbon
nanomaterial and addresses three main areas: formation, properties, and
applications. This setup allows for quick and easy search, making the Carbon
Nanomaterials Sourcebook: Nanoparticles, Nanocapsules, Nanofibers, Nanoporous
Structures, and Nanocomposites a must-have reference for scientists and
engineers.
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  Ammonia Synthesis Catalysts Huazhang Liu,2013-03-21 This book provides a
review of worldwide developments in ammonia synthesis catalysts over the last
30 years. It focuses on the new generation of Fe1-xO based catalysts and
ruthenium catalysts — both are major breakthroughs for fused iron catalysts.
The basic theory for ammonia synthesis is systematically explained, covering
topics such as the chemical components, crystal structure, preparation,
reduction, performance evaluation, characterization of the catalysts, the
mechanism and kinetics of ammonia synthesis reaction. Both theory and
practice are combined in this presentation, with emphasis on the research
methods, application and exploitation of catalysts. The comprehensive volume
includes an assessment of the economic and engineering aspects of ammonia
plants based on the performance of catalysts. Recent developments in photo-
catalysis, electro-catalysis, biocatalysis and new uses of ammonia are also
introduced in this book. The author, Professor Huazhang Liu, has been engaged
in research and practice for more than 50 years in this field and was the
inventor of the first Fe1-xO based catalysts in the world. He has done a lot
of research on Fe3O4 based- and ruthenium based-catalysts, and has published
more than 300 papers and obtained 21 patents during his career.
Contents:Historical Evolution of Catalysts for Ammonia SynthesisCatalytic
Reaction Mechanisms of Ammonia SynthesisChemical Composition and Structure of
Fused Iron CatalystsPreparation of Fused Iron CatalystsReduction of Fused
Iron CatalystsRuthenium Based Ammonia Synthesis CatalystsPerformance
Evaluation and Characterization of CatalystsPerformance and Application of
CatalystsEffect of Catalyst Performance on the Economic Benefits of Catalytic
ProcessInnovation and Speculation Readership: Researchers in academia and
industry working on catalysts for ammonia synthesis. Keywords:Ammonia
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Synthesis;Catalysts;Catalytic;Iron Catalyst;Fused Iron Catalyst;Ruthenium
CatalystKey Features:Provides a review of worldwide developments in ammonia
synthesis catalysts over the last 30 yearsFocuses on the new generation of
Fe1-xO based catalysts and ruthenium catalystsCombines theory and practice,
with emphasis on research methods and industrial exploitation
  Plant Abiotic Stress Physiology Tariq Aftab,Khalid Rehman Hakeem,2022-02-17
This two-volume set highlights the various innovative and emerging techniques
and molecular applications that are currently being used in plant abiotic
stress physiology. Volume 1: Responses and Adaptations focuses on the
responses and adaptations of plants to stress factors at the cellular and
molecular levels and offers a variety of advanced management strategies and
technologies. Volume 2: Molecular Advancements introduces a range of state-
of-the-art molecular advances for the mitigation of abiotic stress in plants.
With contributions from specialists in the field, Volume 1 first discusses
the physiology and defense mechanisms of plants and the various kinds of
stress, such as from challenging environments, climate change, and
nutritional deficiencies. It goes on to discuss trailblazing management
techniques that include genetics approaches for improving abiotic stress
tolerance in crop plants along with CRISPR/CAS-mediated genome editing
technologies. Volume 2 discusses how plants have developed diverse
physiological and molecular adjustments to safeguard themselves under
challenging conditions and how emerging new technologies can utilize these
plant adaptations to enhance plant resistance. These include using plant-
environment interactions to develop crop species that are resilient to
climate change, applying genomics and phenomics approaches from the study of
abiotic stress tolerance and more. Agriculture today faces countless
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challenges to meet the rising need for sustainable food supplies and
guarantees of high-quality nourishment for a quickly increasing population.
To ensure sufficient food production, it is necessary to address the
difficult environmental circumstances that are causing cellular oxidative
stress in plants due to abiotic factors, which play a defining role in
shaping yield of crop plants. These two volumes help to meet these challenges
by providing a rich source of information on plant abiotic stress physiology
and effective management techniques.
  Handbook of Invasive Plant-Parasitic Nematodes Ziaul Haque,Mujeebur Rahman
Khan,2021-09-01 Plant parasitic nematodes are major pests of agricultural
crops and cause huge monetary losses. There is a very high risk of spread of
plant-parasitic nematodes from one country to another, with the movement of
plants and planting materials such as seeds, bulbs, corms, suckers, tubers,
rhizomes, rooted plants, nursery stock and cut flowers. In view of the large
quantities and the wide variety of materials being imported and exported, it
is important to assess the status of invasive nematodes and their quarantine
importance in relation to agricultural trade. This book contains information
on around 100 invasive nematodes and their potential threat in different
countries. Each nematode entry includes information on authentic
identification, geographical distribution, risk of introduction, host ranges,
symptoms, biology, ecology, planting material liable to carry the
nematode(s), nematode vectors, chance of establishment, likely impact, and
phytosanitary measures. There are detailed accounts of diagnosis procedures
including sampling, isolation, detection and identification of nematodes
based on morphological and molecular characters. The book offers a global
perspective on invasive plant-parasitic nematodes and useful for
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practitioners, professionals, scientists, researchers, students, and
government officials working in plant quarantine and biosecurity.
  Biomaterials Science William R Wagner,Shelly E. Sakiyama-Elbert,Guigen
Zhang,Michael J. Yaszemski,2020-05-23 The revised edition of the renowned and
bestselling title is the most comprehensive single text on all aspects of
biomaterials science from principles to applications. Biomaterials Science,
fourth edition, provides a balanced, insightful approach to both the learning
of the science and technology of biomaterials and acts as the key reference
for practitioners who are involved in the applications of materials in
medicine.This new edition incorporates key updates to reflect the latest
relevant research in the field, particularly in the applications section,
which includes the latest in topics such as nanotechnology, robotic
implantation, and biomaterials utilized in cancer research detection and
therapy. Other additions include regenerative engineering, 3D printing,
personalized medicine and organs on a chip. Translation from the lab to
commercial products is emphasized with new content dedicated to medical
device development, global issues related to translation, and issues of
quality assurance and reimbursement. In response to customer feedback, the
new edition also features consolidation of redundant material to ensure
clarity and focus. Biomaterials Science, 4th edition is an important update
to the best-selling text, vital to the biomaterials’ community. The most
comprehensive coverage of principles and applications of all classes of
biomaterials Edited and contributed by the best-known figures in the
biomaterials field today; fully endorsed and supported by the Society for
Biomaterials Fully revised and updated to address issues of translation,
nanotechnology, additive manufacturing, organs on chip, precision medicine
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